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Dear Elk Run SFOA Homeowner, 
 
You have been receiving your quarterly assessment invoices by mail.  We wanted to make 
you aware that as of July 1, 2019, all owners who are enrolled in our email billing system 
will now be able to view and pay their quarterly invoice electronically from their bank 
account through a secure connection. 
 
If you are interested in enrolling in our email billing system please send your email address 
to elkrunsinglefamily@yahoo.com.  If not, you will continue to receive your quarterly 
assessment invoices by regular mail and no action is required on your part. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Elk Run SFOA 
Board of Directors 
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